






 

 

Ref. No. DAV/JBD/2025-26/76                  Dated : 19/07/2024 

 

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

With reference to the Building Safety Certificate issued by the Sub-Divisional Engineer, 

Construction Sub-Division, PWD B & R, Jalalabad (W), we would like to inform that we had 

requested the concerned authority to issue the certificate in the prescribed format as required 

by us. However, the authority declined our request and instead issued the certificate strictly as 

per the format and guidelines mandated by the Punjab Government. 

        

Mrs. Ritu Bhatnagar 
Principal 


